
 

 

The Pre-Admission Clinic is moving to 
its new location. 

Move date: Friday 20 April 2018 (service closed) 

Re-opening date: Monday 23 April 2018 

Phone number: 4320 5667 (leave a message if no answer) 

New location: Tower, J4: within Outpatients (Access via the 
pedestrian link bridge from Level 5 of multistorey car park or path 
from Holden Street/Main Entry drop-off zone – to Level 4 of tower 
– follow signs to Outpatients J4. See map below.)  
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The orange line shows your new path 


